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            1/9/2023 

City of Bellevue 

ATTN: Lorie Hoffman 

PO Box 90012 

Bellevue, WA 98009 

 

Dear Lorie, 

 

Thank you for City of Bellevue’s 2022 Eastside Arts Partnership Grant payment of $6,215 

on 12/19/2022 to KidsQuest Children’s Museum. KidsQuest is continuing to focus on 

offering unique, playful STEAM (science, technology, engineering, art, and math) 

learning opportunities for children and families this year. We are so grateful for City of 

Bellevue’s support! 

The funding supports arts programming onsite 

at KidsQuest and throughout the community, 

particularly to continue pandemic-initiated 

outreach programs that help families heal 

through creative experiences that strengthen 

relationships.  

 

A few of the programs City of Bellevue’s grant 

supports:  

• Play with Paint  

• Play with Clay  

• Holi Festival of Colors  

• Pysanky Egg Workshop  

 

With the help of our donors, KidsQuest’s mission reaches far beyond the Museum’s 

walls. As we embrace 2023, we acknowledge those that pushed us forward. Thank 

you, City of Bellevue, for supporting KidsQuest Children’s Museum! 

Sincerely,  

    
Putter Bert  

President and CEO 

KidsQuest Children’s Museum 


